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This legislation must be opposed in the greatest numbers possible by all elected 

officials across Oregon. 

 

Oregon's landmark vote by mail system has been implemented for over 20 years. In 

that time, voter participation has increased and county elections officers maintain the 

legitimacy and security of elections. Any attempt to undermine the use of this method 

of voting is a direct assault on the democratic principles of fair elections. Oppose this 

bill! VOTE NO! 


